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NEWSFLASH 

Request for Ideas: Conference of 

England LMCs November 2019 
  

 

 

Twice a year the General Practitioners Committee of the British 

Medical Association meet, once as an England Conference of 

LMCs and once as a UK-wide Conference of LMCs, to develop 

areas of policy negotiation. Topics can range from Primary Care 

Networks and Clinical Director Roles to workload, urgent care, 

Capita, prescribing and premises. Proposals are formulated by 

LMCs but need to reflect experiences in practice. 

 

Therefore, we are requesting suggestions for Conference motions 

from GPs and Practice Managers for specific areas of concern 

that you consider are not being adequately addressed currently 

and would warrant a national debate. These may vary from 

suggestions for better implementation of certain policies to a vote 

of no confidence in a certain organisation. 

 

Please submit details of the issue(s) you would like Sheffield 

LMC to consider submitting a Conference motion on via: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/8TXGGNF 

 

The deadline for submission of motions for the Conference of 

England LMCs in November 2019 is in September 2019. 

Therefore, we would appreciate completion of this survey by 

Friday 13 September.  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/8TXGGNF

